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Comments: South Redbird Wildlife Enhancement Project

 

Good Afternoon,

    This email is in response to the proposed planning of the South Redbird Wildlife Enhancement project. I have

reviewed the proposal, and even seen pictures of previous "enhancement" projects with skid trails, landslides,

foliage dumped down hills, etc. 

As a Kentuckian, a taxpayer, and someone who loves the natural resources our forests provide, I ask that the

project is reconsidered. 

There are old growth forests in that area.  The species of trees in that area, native to Kentucky, are thriving, and

are home to many different species.

I feel we must protect our natural habitats and environment.  The advantages our forests provide our

Commonwealth are unparalleled.  I humbly ask the US Forest Service to re consider the South Redbird Wildlife

Enhancement Project.

 

Respectfully Submitted,

Todd Burton

 


